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                  17th July 2015

Dear Lion President,

Re: Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF)

I would like to re-introduce myself as the District 105D LCIF Coordinator, having continued the role from the last Lionistic year. Many of you will already be aware of LCIF but for those that are not, or who require additional information, please take a look at the LCIF website – www.lcif.org.

LCIF is the official charitable organisation of Lions Clubs International and a global leader in humanitarian service. It supports Lions’ compassionate works by providing grant funding for their local and global humanitarian efforts. LCIF grants total, as an average, £20 million annually but far exceeded this in 2014 – 2015, with approximately £31 million given in grants. The vast majority of the revenue received by LCIF is from Lions Clubs around the world. Grants are made in four focus areas, namely: saving sight, serving youth, providing disaster relief and meeting humanitarian needs. Your Club might well have supported LCIF in the past and I do hope you will consider supporting the general funds again this year. If your Club has not supported LCIF previously, please take a few minutes to have a look at the website and then consider if you could help.

The Measles Initiative is continuing this year and next month I will write to you with more information on how LCIF is partnering with others to increase available funds for this tremendous initiative.

If you have any queries regarding Melvin Jones Fellowships or any other aspect of LCIF, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

My other role in the District is as Disaster Coordinator. In the event of a disaster in your Club area, please contact me as I can advise you on how to consider a LCIF Emergency Grant and how other Clubs might assist you.

I do hope you have an enjoyable year as President.

Kind regards.
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